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November 11, 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian: 
 
Our Winter Concert this year will be held on December 9th  at 7 P.M. and 
will include performances by our bands, handbells and fourth grade chorus. 
Students should arrive for the performance by 6:45 p.m.  
	
  
Please keep in mind our auditorium is on the small side. Please try and limit 
the amount of people that you invite.  
 
We are also asking if you have a child performing in only one of the 
concerts, that you consider volunteering to help out with the other 
performance. We are generally in desperate need of volunteers to help watch 
students in the MPR before they go on stage.  
 
The following clothes are suggested for all students performing: 
	
  
Boys 
Black Pants 
White Collared Shirt 
Dress Shoes or Dark Sneakers 
 
Girls 
Black Pants or Skirt 
White Top (Blouse, Turtleneck, anything solid white) 
Dark Shoes 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James Butcher  Carol Richardi 


